## The Deputy Director of Central Intelligence

Washington, D. C. 20505

Executive inegistry
82-12038/2

November 30, 1982

Mr. O. J. Schulte Vice Chairman DoD-AOC Technical Symposium '82 Association of Old Crows San Francisco, California

Dear Dutch,

Thank you for your letter requesting a manuscript of my presentation at the '82 DoD-AOC Electronic Warfare Technical Symposium in San Francisco last October. Since I did not use notes for my presentation I am unable to provide a manuscript.

With best wishes for continued success.

John N. McMahon

PREPARED BY DDCI
Orig - Addressee
22-0/DDCI
1 - Executive Registry





.

